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1) NEW CAMPUS 'PLANNING 'COMMITTEE

Will all faculty who have pramised material to the above committee
please deliver it to the appropriate committee member as soon
as possible.

R.F.
2) HOLIDAYS

Peter ILittleboy will be on holiday for the week 22-26 March.
Kathy Bigsby will be taking his place.

A‘ L.B.M.

3)  ‘POSITION OPENINGS

Information Officer (Journalist) for V.C.C.
Application in writing no later than March 31, 1976

The College of Sainte-Anne is inviting applications for
Assistant Professor or Iecturer.

For more’ iﬁformation on the above postings please see Faculty
Bulletin Boards.

N R.F.C.

KRing Edtoard Campus




4)

5)

6)

FOOD 'SERVICE NOTES

As a result of suggestions by our Food Service Committee, Parnell
Foods Iitd., formerly called Canadian Food Service Management, has
begun putting healthy baked goods made with all natural ingredients-
no sugar or preservatives. The usual fare of donuts and chocolates wi
will still be stocked, but now you can choose the more nutritous

snacks if you wish, ’ s

Please direct any other suggestions you might have to Rita Shelley
in the Administration Office. We will keep you posted on the
progress of the Cammittee.

R.S.

PAYROLIL CHEQUES ' ®

The Payroll Department intends to mail pay cheques as early as
possible. This will mean that sometimes you will be receiving
your cheques ahead of time. Please do not cash them until after
3:00 p.m. on the day they are issued for.

D.M.

INSTRUCTORS DIPLOMA COURSE I.D. 104

We are likely to offer I.D. 104 Student Evaluation here at King
Edward Campus right after Easter and I.D. 103, The Technology of
Instruction. Will instructors interested in taking either or both
courses please inform Ron Fussell by Friday, March 27.

R.F.C,



COPY OF LETTER TO PARENTS FROM THE DAYCARE CENTRE (March 17, '76)

Dear Parents:

Daycare centers involved with the Social Service Employees
Union and Service Office and Retail Workers Union of Canada have
voted in favor of a one-day work stoppage on March 30, 1976.°
Workers at centers without current collective agreements will be
participating in the shutdown, but we are hoping that staff and
parents at other centers will be able to lend optimum support.

March 30th has been set aside as a day to make the government
and the public aware of the impossible financial situation that
now faces most day care centers. E

We need your support as parents to impress upon the government
the immediate need for quality day care. Your jobs as well as ours
are at stake.

ATTEND THE RALLY!
MARCH 30, 1976
from 11:30-1:30 p.m. L. =

VANCOUVER COURT HOUSE
800 West Georgia

* k K k

WE NEED YOU!

YOU CAN HELP NOW! PHONE OR WRITE TO THE HONOURABLE MR. W. VANDERZAIM,
LETTING HIM KNOW ABOUT THE POSITIVE VALUES OF DAY CARE AND THE GREAT
NEED FOR THIS SERVICE.

Thank you for your support.

Members of S.
S.

A PETITION IS IN THE DAYCARE CENTRE FOR ALL INTERESTED PERSONS WHO
WISH TO SIGN.






